Richard Clews

From: LDFconsult <LDFconsult@eppingforestdc.gov.uk>

Sent: 21 December 2017 12:37

To: Richard Clews

Subject: RE: Appendix B - Site Selection Report - Is it available please?

Dear Richard,

The Appendix has not been published yet and will be made available when the final write-up is complete. We urge
you to make a representation using the information that is available.

Kind regards,

Planning Policy Team

Planning Policy | 01992 564517
Epping Forest District Council | Civic Offices | 323 High Street | Epping | Essex | CM16 4BZ

From: Richard Clews [mailto:Richard.Clews@struttandparker.com]
Sent: 21 December 2017 12:02

To: LDFconsult

Cc: Sam Hollingworth; Derek Stebbing; Andy Butcher

Subject: Appendix B - Site Selection Report - Is it available please?

Dear Planning Policy,

With regards to the current consultation on the Local Plan, | am having trouble finding one of the appendices that
are important to the Site Selection Process after the 2016 Reg 18 Stage.

The December 2017 ‘Epping Forest District Council Local Plan - Report on Site Selection’ does not appear to yet
include Appendix B in relation to site selection work.

| note that the footnotes state ‘This appendix is being finalised and will be published once the detailed write-up has
been completed.’

| am particularly interested in Appendix B1 — the assessment of residential sites, for which we made detailed
representations on a site in 2016 but | cannot locate any update to the site assessments as a result.

Para 1.2 of the report states that ‘With the exception of Appendices A and D, the remaining appendices were still
being finalised at the time of publication. A final, updated version of the Report on Site Selection will be published
once the detailed write-up has been completed’ Unfortunately | haven’t been able to find out whether the update
has been completed, or locate the appendix. Given the short timeframe for the consultation, can you please confirm
whether the 2017 Appendix B (Site Assessments) is available, and if so, where | may be able to access it? This is
critical to our comments on the Reg. 19 stage.

Thank you in advance,

Richard



Richard Clews

Associate Planner

Strutt & Parker, Coval Hall, Rainsford Road, Chelmsford, CM1 2QF
Direct: 01245 254646 | Mobile: 07790 003471 | Office: 01245 258201

2 S BNP PARIBAS
Strutt & Parker and v, | REAL ESTATE

BNP Paribas Real Estate have merged.

This email is confidential and may contain legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient it may be unlawful for you to read, copy, distribute,
disclose or otherwise make use of the information herein. If you have received this email in error please contact us immediately. Strutt & Parker will accept no
liability for the mis-transmission, interference, or interception of any email and you are reminded that email is not a secure method of communication.

Strutt & Parker is a trading style of BNP Paribas Real Estate Advisory & Property Management UK Limited, a private limited company registered in England and
Wales (with registered number 4176965) and whose registered office is at 5 Aldermanbury Square, London EC2V 7BP.

For further details of Strutt & Parker please visit our web site

http://www.struttandparker.com.

DISCLAIMER

This email is for the use of the intended recipients only. Any opinion or
advice it contains is that of the sender and does not bind the authority in
any way. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender
immediately and then delete the message. If you are not the intended
recipient you must not use, disclose, copy or distribute this email.

We have taken precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting
software viruses, but we advise that you carry out your own virus
checks on an attachment to this message. We cannot accept liability

for any loss or damage caused by software viruses.

Internet email is not a secure communication medium,
and we advise that you observe this lack of security when emailing us.

Epping Forest District Council
Postmaster @ Eppingforestdc.gov.uk






